
  
 
   
    

    
 

 
 
March 24, 2017 
 
 
Loch Haven Hills HOA 
PO Box 2137 
Hayden, ID 83835 
 
Attn: Jim Lemm, President, 
 
A site evaluation was performed in and around the Loch Haven Hills HOA property to inspect 
the work that was performed to mitigate hazardous fuels that had built up in the areas adjacent to 
the private properties. 
 
The Northern Lakes Fire District would like to commend you on your efforts to “Thin the 
Threat” following the Fire Wise tools to help reduce the risk potential or a major conflagration 
occurring near the homes within Loch Haven Hills.  This type of mitigation can help the Fire 
District in the quick extinguishment of grass/brush fires greatly increasing the success of fire 
control and decreasing the chances of damaging the surrounding properties. 
 
We recommend continued maintenance of the properties where the hazardous fuels mitigation 
occurred and that the owners of the private lots do the same to decrease the risk on their own 
properties. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Tyler Drechsel 
 
Tyler Drechsel 
Fire Marshal 
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